
Subject: Response to Feature Addition Request 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for your suggestion regarding the addition of [specific tech feature] to our product. 

We appreciate your input and value your commitment to enhancing our services. 

After thorough consideration, we have decided not to move forward with this addition at this 

time. While we recognize the potential benefits, we currently have other priorities that we 

believe are more aligned with our strategic goals. 

We encourage you to continue sharing your ideas, as they are vital to our ongoing improvement. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 


